January 19, 1981

Mr. Robert W. Amakian

Allied Chemical

500 City MNational Bank Tower
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102

Dear Mr. Avakian:

We extend our deepest gratitude to you for your gift of $800.00
(eight hundred dollars), for our Social Service pregram at the Diocese.

The countless telephone calls and personal visits we receive each
day from Armenians requesting assistance is poignant proof that our
people still turn to their Church when in need and it is our fervent
hope that we will always be ready to help anyone in our community.
Yet, burdened with rising costs, our Cathedral has been less and less
able to respond as promptly and as effectively as we would like.

We thank you for the vision and commitment your generous gift
represents and for the love of your Church and pecple you so clearly
carry in your heart. May God bless you for your kindness and may
His Spirit grant you and your loved ones the best of days in this
alorious new year.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Mancogian
Primate
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